
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON THE CITY OF PAMPA 

2023-2024 PROPOSED OPERATING BUDGET 
 

Notice is hereby given that on September 5, 2023, at 4:00 p.m., a Public Hearing 
will be held on the City of Pampa’s 2023-2024 Proposed Operating Budget.  The 
location of the Public Hearing is City Hall, 201 W. Kingsmill Street, City 
Commission Chambers, 3rd Floor. 
 

The budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by 
$473,270 or 9.81%, and of that amount, $661 is tax revenue to be raised 
from new property added to the tax roll this year. 
 

A copy of the 2023-2024 Proposed Operating Budget is on file in the Office of the 
City Secretary and on our website at www.cityofpampa.org for public review. 
 
Citizens are encouraged to attend this Public Hearing and express their views. 
 
Barbara Stucker 
City Secretary 

http://www.cityofpampa.org/

